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FILING DEADLINES UPDATED DUE TO ADVERSE WEATHER CONDITIONS
Paper and Electronic Filings and Other Released Documents 

Due to adverse weather conditions, the Federal Communications Commission was closed on Tuesday, January 21, 2014.  All paper and electronic filings that were due on January 21, 2014 are now due on Wednesday, January 22, 2014, the Commission’s next official business day.  47 C.F.R. §1.4(e)(1).  January 21 does not count in computing filing periods of fewer than seven days since it was a Commission holiday under rule 1.4(g). 
Please direct all questions and comments regarding this public notice to the Office of the Secretary at (202) 418-0300.
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